
Trash Task Force 

Meeting minutes for 10/15/21 

Present: John LePage, Steve Micheli, Samn Stockwell Visitor: Joan ? 

 

1. Samn reported that she had been pursuing additional members of the task force. 

2. The TF agreed that adding additional green-up days would not be a burden on the city if 

pick-up was not required. We discussed 2 additional dates, one in summer and one in the 

fall. 

3. The TF agreed that developing information about composting in the city would be good 

to add the city’s webpage and also for FPF and Facebook. Samn is working on a draft. 

4. The task force addressed changing the day and time of the meeting so that more people 

might join. 

Next meeting: December 6th at 7:00 

 


